
Board of Management Agreed Report 19/06/2024 

 

The Board of Management of Ballymurn N.S. met on 19th June 2024. 

They carried out the annual review of theCritical Incident Management Policy  and also ratified the 

reiew of the Plean Scoile don Ghaeilge.  

The Strategic Plan for this Board term was finalised, as was the Annual Report for this school year. 

The Board discussed school finances and Emergency Works Floor Replacement to be carried out this 

summer. This work will start on Thursday of next week and be followed by reconfiguration works in 

the SEN classrooms. A project management firm will oversee the reconfiguration from start to finish. 

The board welcome the granting of the school extension and  is in the process of appointing a 

consultant to oversee this project. 

The Board discussed the playground project that we are currently fundraising for, and wish to 

pursue the planning of this project over the coming months. 

The principal, Emer O’Gorman presented the Principal’s Report and, as DLP presented the Child 

Protection Oversight Report. 

 

 


